REMINDER

To: All DCRP Registered Contractors,

Subject: DCRP CARDS FOR ALL TECHNICAL STAFF

In reference to DCRP advertisements published in English & Arabic newspapers in 2012
(attached) & to DCRP circular no. DCRP/CAWG/RAECO/2013/089.

You are requested to report to DCRP about the current status of compliance with above
subject certainly.

This is for your necessary action.

Sincere Regards,
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